
From: CDS User
To: David & Julie Schutte
Cc: Jamey Ayling; Jessie Rosenow
Subject: RE: Parke Creek development
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 12:25:14 PM

Hi Julie,
 
I have sent this to Jamey.
 
Thanks,
 

Gail Weyand
Certified Permit Technician
Kittitas County Community Development
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
(P)509-962-7506
gail.weyand.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
To schedule inspections: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/inspection-request.aspx
To view permit or inspection status: https://co-kittitas-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/ApplicationPublic/ApplicationHome
To request design criteria / snowloads: https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/cgdc-form.aspx

 
If this is about a Public Records Act request, please go to
http:/www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and fill out a request for public records through
the GovQA portal.

 
 
 
From: David & Julie Schutte <schuttelbugs@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 12:06 PM
To: CDS User <cds@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Parke Creek development

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the
sender and have verified the content is safe.

 

mailto:cds@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:schuttelbugs@gmail.com
mailto:jamey.ayling@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:jessie.rosenow@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:gail.weyand.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/inspection-request.aspx
https://co-kittitas-wa.smartgovcommunity.com/ApplicationPublic/ApplicationHome
https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/building/cgdc-form.aspx
http://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx


I am writing today to voice my concerns about the proposed off road vehicle track on
Parke Creek Rd. I moved out here to finally live in peace and quiet and having motors and
dust all day, 7 days a week is extremely concerning to me as a a nearby resident of this
property. I do not support this project as it currently described. Please don't let this be
allowed to disturb wildlife and neighbors. Housing is needed in the valley, but
recreational only housing doesn't meet this need anyways. Increased traffic on roads
between freeway and site will cause lots of wear and tear on roads that tax payers will
have to foot bill. Adequate fire suppression for when irrigation is not in use is also an
concern. Bare dirt in windy conditions makes for lots of erosion/soil losses. What will be
done to ensure that dirt stays put years down the road? Thank you for your
consideration.
Sincerely, Julie Schutte 
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